
The Board of Education of the Fairborn City School District met in Special Session 
on Thursday, August 30, 2007 at the Board of Education Building.  The following 
members answered the 6:30 p.m. roll call: Mrs. Little, Mr. Reichard, Mr. Spahr,  
Mr. Swaim, Dr. Peterangelo. 
 
180-07 NEW BUSINESS/BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Mr. Spahr moved and Mr. Swaim seconded the motion to approve the negotiated 
agreement between the Fairborn City School District Board of Education and the 
Fairborn Education Association (FEA), and authorize the Treasurer and Board 
President to sign said agreement on behalf of the Fairborn City School District Board 
of Education.  
 
Roll Call Vote: Mrs. Little, yea; Mr. Reichard, yea; Mr. Spahr, yea; Mr. Swaim, yea; 
Dr. Peterangelo, yea.  Motion Passed. 
 
181-07 EXECUTIVE SESSION 
Mrs. Little moved and Mr. Reichard seconded the motion that the board members 
retire to Executive Session at 6:35 p.m. for the purpose of discussing the appointment, 
employment, dismissal, discipline, promotion or compensation of a public employee 
or official or regulated individuals. 
 
Roll Call Vote: Mrs. Little, yea; Mr. Reichard, yea; Mr. Spahr, yea; Mr. Swaim, yea; 
Dr. Peterangelo, yea.  Motion Passed. 
 
RETURN FOR EXECUTIVE SESSION
The board members returned from Executive Session at 8:50 p.m. 
 
182-07 ADJOURNMENT 
Mr. Swaim moved and Mrs. Little seconded the motion that inasmuch as there is no 
further business to come before the Board at this time, the Board pass a resolution to 
adjourn the meeting at 8:51 p.m. 
 
Roll Call Vote: Mrs. Little, yea; Mr. Reichard, yea; Mr. Spahr, yea; Mr. Swaim, yea; 
Dr. Peterangelo, yea.  Motion Passed. 
 
 
 
 
Date Approved: ___________________             ______________________________ 
                                                                              John Peterangelo, President 
 
 
                                                                             ______________________________ 
                                                                              Tammy Emrick, Treasurer 
  
 
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


